
SNAP PCF has organised a meeting for
our parents to meet with the new

Director of Childrens Services Sarah
Jane Smedmor, the new Assistant

Director of SEND Helen Phelan and, Cllr
Sue Clark the lead member of CBC

Childrens Services

This is an opportunity to meet the new senior
management team at Central Bedfordshire
Council and hear their plans to improve our

SEND services.

Monday 4th of July 
12:00-2:00 pm
To book a place please email 

admin@snappcf.org.uk 

SNAP PCF Membership Form 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MembershipformtojoinSNAP
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MembershipformtojoinSNAP

